
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 

Traffic Fatality on Folly Road 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 16, 2021 
 
(James Island, SC)  On August 14, 2021, around noon, Charleston County deputies responded to 
a three-car traffic collision in the area of Folly Road near James Prioleau Road.  The driver (sole 
occupant) of a Toyota, while travelling north on Folly Road, crossed the center line and entered 
into southbound traffic.  The Toyota stuck a southbound vehicle, rolled over back into the 
northbound lanes and stuck a northbound vehicle.  The driver of the Toyota was pronounced 
dead at the scene.  The driver of the southbound vehicle suffered non life threatening injuries 
and was transported to a hospital.  The Sheriff’s Office Traffic Services Division is investigating 
the collision.      
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